Matthew Sprott

From: Leanne Johnson <LJohnson@thiess.com.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 20 January 2015 11:25 AM

To: plan_comment

Subject: Mt Owen Continued Operations Project; SSD5850

To whom it may concern

| support the Mt Owen Mine Continued Operations Project for the following reasons.

e We currently employee over 450 Hunter Valley and Newcastle residents. These employees in turn spend their
weekly remuneration in local business.

o | also reside locally in Singleton and have done so for the last 8 years. If the continuation was not granted, |
would have to search for employment out of the local region and more than likely sell my house.

e The community needs this extension, too many mines are closing due to public pressure.

Leanne Johnson
33 Nowlan Crescent

Singleton NSW 2330
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